
                        

                                                      
August 12, 2021 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

MISSING JUVENILE LOCATED

Update 08-12-2001

This evening, Baton Rouge Police with the assistance of the public located ANGEL 
CHESTER. Chester was safe, unharmed and was reunited with family. Thank you to 
everyone for your assistance.

Original 08-11-2021

Baton Rouge Police Missing Person Division need your assistance in locating ANGEL 
CHESTER, 16 who was last seen in the Scotlandville area on August 10, 2021.

Chester is mentally challenged.

Anyone with information on Angel Chester whereabouts is urged contact the BRPD 
Missing Person Division at (225) 389-2000.  

Sgt. Don Coppola Jr.
Office of the Chief of Police

BRPD Public Information Office

(225)389-3948

dacoppola@brla.gov
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